Thousands of federal public

service workers are being branded

b BB 4

affected and losing their jobs.
We are ALL affected by these cuts A F F E ‘ I E D

because we rely on the services

they provide and because

Public Service Alliance of Canada

thesejob.cutsarebadforour NATIONAL DAY OF ACTlON

communities and our economy.

It's time to stand up together, say P R I N C E G E O R G E

no to the cuts, and tell us how you

What: We Are All Affected Booth and Display
When: September 15 - 12 noon to 3PM
Where: BCGEU Hall, 1070 4th Avenue

are affected.

www.weareallaffected.ca For more event details, please check with your Local, Area Council or the Vancouver Regional Office at (604) 430-5631 or (800) 663-1655.



